
 
NOTICE 

OF 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 Notice is hereby given that the Village of Crivitz Administrative Committee will hold a Public 

Hearing on Wednesday, May 22nd, 2024 at 5:30pm in the boardroom of the Crivitz Village Hall, 
located at 800 Henriette Ave., Crivitz, WI. This meeting will be held in person and remotely; access 

instructions appear below. Meeting materials may be obtained by contacting the Crivitz Village Clerk 
by email or at the phone number above. 

 
Join Zoom Meeting: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89919172746?pwd=QUtIY0tpUkkxM3hyVXRxVlpoWXVsQT09 
 
Phone Number: 312 626 6799 
Meeting ID: 899 1917 2746 
Passcode: 147823 
 
PURPOSE OF HEARING 
 
To take public comments regarding the following: 
 

 Regarding a conditional use permit application from William and Kimberly Faulkner, 
Owners, for location of residential apartments on property owned by William and Kimberly 
Faulkner and located 803 and 805 Main Ave, that is currently zoned as B1 – Central 
Business District. 

 
Copies of the conditional use application are available for public inspection in the Clerk’s office 
located at 800 Henriette Ave, Crivitz, WI, or may be obtained by contacting the Village Clerk at 
(715)854-2030 or at kdeschane@crivitz.gov 
 
Residents of the Village of Crivitz are encouraged to attend the hearing, and/or submit their written 
comments prior to the hearing.  
 
The Crivitz Village Board will vote on the passage of the conditional use permit at a Village Board 
meeting to be held on Wednesday, May 22nd, 2024, at 6pm.  

 
Please note that, upon reasonable notice at least 24 hours in advance, efforts will be made to accommodate 
the needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services. For additional information to 
request this service, please contact the Village Clerk's Office at (715)854-2030, 800 Henriette Ave., P.O. 
Box 727, Crivitz, WI 54114. 

 
Dated this 1st day of May, 2024. 
Kaitlin Deschane 
Clerk/Treasurer 
 
Published in Peshtigo Times: May 8th and May 15th 


